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Port Wakefield Road, Waterloo Corner – reduced speed 

As part of the Northern Connector Project the Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 

(DPTI) advises that the speed restriction currently in place on Port Wakefield Road, in the vicinity of 

Waterloo Corner will be extended from St Kilda Road to Symes Road, northbound traffic only. 

Speed will be reduced from 90km/h to 70km/h to safely accommodate works for the Northern 

Interchange (refer to map). 

The extended speed restriction will be in place continuously from Tuesday 12 December 2017 until 

the completion of the Northern Interchange, scheduled for late 2019. 

Further speed restrictions may be required subject to on site conditions. 

Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken. 

For real time roadwork information visit www.addinsight.com.au and download the app, available for 

both Apple and Android, or visit the Traffic SA website at www.traffic.sa.gov.au.  

Follow www.facebook.com/DPTISA for regular project updates. 
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